
Thank you Mr. Chair. 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you know, Armenia has presented additional information, comments and clarifications on a 
number of matters raised in the draft decision. We have stressed that most of the issues mentioned 
in the draft are subject to regulation by secondary legislation, and also disagreed with remarks laid 
down in the point 4, paragraph a, and point 4, paragraph c. 
 
Armenia has also made suggestions to the draft decision, but guided by the spirit of cooperation, 
also discussing the issue with the Implementation Committee members, we do not insist on our 
suggestions to be introduced in the decision, though, as mentioned, Armenia does not agree with 
the Committee’s observations reflected in it. 
 
We request to include this statement in the summary record of the meeting. 
 


